
 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

REPORT OF THE ABA STANDING COMMITTEE ON PROFESSIONAL DISCIPLINE 

ON THE NJ LAWYER DISCIPLINE SYSTEM – UPDATE  

 

            The Supreme Court published the Report of the American Bar Association Standing 

Committee on Professional Discipline on the New Jersey Lawyer Discipline System (“ABA 

Report”) on August 3, 2011.  The Court invited comments on the ABA Report and 

recommendations from the public and members of the bar.  The Court received several 

comments and has considered the substance of those comments.  While not taking any formal 

action on the ABA Report and recommendations at this time, the Court is requesting follow-up 

information from the Disciplinary Oversight Committee, the Office of Attorney Ethics, and the 

Disciplinary Review Board regarding several of those recommendations.  The Court at a later 

date will issue additional notices regarding those several recommendations and any action taken 

thereon. 

 

        Mark Neary 

        Supreme Court Clerk 

 

 

 

Dated:  November 28, 2011 

 


